
Thank you! Additional information I forgot to add. The Oregon Humane Society has been deleting 

comments and blocking people in favor of banning declawing, including mine and others. Also, if they were a 

'HUMANE' society, why are they promoting declawing of kittens? They deleted their pdf recently when it was 

brought up by The Paw Project. Declawing is a big business of crippling cats, anyone who supports declawing 

is in it for the money only.  

 

LINK TO THE OREGON HUMANE SOCIETY DECLAW KITTENS PDF HAS BEEN DELETED AFTER 

THE PAW PROJECT  

MENTIONED IT IN THE FOLLOWING POST. 

 



 
 

OREGON HUMANE SOCIETY DELETING ALL WHO FAVOR THE TOTAL AND COMPLETE BAN ON 

DECLAWING THEY STATE THERE WAS FOUL LANGUAGE, SPAM, ATTACKS, ECT., WHEN, IN 

FACT, NONE OF THIS IS TRUE. 

 



 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Thank you,  

Donna Drury 

 


